
27th February, 1930,

Secretary,H, II. Danseroau, Esq 
Metropolitan Planning Board of Montreal, 
Public Works Department, City Hall, 
Montreal, P,

• i

Dear Mr, Dansereau,

Replying to your letter of the 
I have pleasure in nominating20th February,

Professor R. DeL. French as the representative 
of McGill Univorsity on the Metropolitan Planning 
Board.

Iours f"ithfully,

Prlnc ipal •
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